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ADDENDUM #1 
RFA-2022-DPHS-12-EARLY 

Early Childhood Comprehensive Systems 
(Changes are in bold, underlined and italicized text below to enable vendors  

to quickly recognize changes in paragraphs and/or wording.) 
 

On February 22, 2022, the New Hampshire Department of Health and Human Services 
published a Request for Early Childhood Comprehensive Systems, soliciting applications 
from vendors to provide a broad range of early childhood health support services 
including, but not limited to: 

• Developing and implementing training programs and education materials. 
• Completing needs assessment and gap analysis. 
• Increasing health provider engagement in care coordination strategies. 
• Increasing Health Provider utilization of Plan of Safe Care. 

Services provided must increase the capacity of local, regional and state level early 
childhood health practitioners to provide equitable high quality early childhood health 
services and referral coordination to families with children prenatal to age three years 
who have experienced utero substance exposure, statewide. 
The Department is publishing this addendum to: 

1. Delete and replace Section 3.3., Procurement Timetable and Contact 
Information, with the following: 
 
3.3.1. Schedule of Events 

Item 
Action 

(All times are according to Eastern Standard Time. 
The Department reserves the right to modify these 

dates as its sole discretion.) 

Date 

1. RFA Release Date  February 22, 2022 

2. RFA Applicant Questions Submission Deadline 
March 8, 2022 
11:59 PM 

3. Department Responses to Questions Published March 28, 2022 

4. Application Submission Deadline 
April 8, 2022 
12:01 AM 
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